
From: Jon Rader 

Date: Mon, Oct 11, 2021 at 9:11 AM

Subject: My thoughts on Redistricting my Votes

To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov>


To whom it may concern,

 

Please see the attached proposed maps.  They keep San Joaquin County 
communities together in their desirers in how we are governed.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Jon Rader
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